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I would like to request that the board consider/discuss a succession system for Board Officers 

and Standing Committee Chairs.  By putting in place a succession plan GVR members can/will 

be assured that the business of GVR continues as new members join the board.  In the past and 

now all Board Officers were/are elected each new term with very little, and sometimes no, 

continuity so that we have a new slate of officers who may or, more likely, may not know the 

necessary background of items that the prior Officer or Committee was working on or had 

completed.  Sometimes without this prior knowledge ground work that has been done 

could/would be repeated which delays bringing the work to fruition. 

 

Vicky Mournian 


